
PRECIOUS BLOOD PARISH 
JULY 16-17, 2022 

 

1737 Lawrence Avenue East, Toronto, Ontario M1R 2X7 
PHONE: 416-751-2661 | FAX: 416-751-2662 

www.preciousblood.ca | email: office@preciousblood.ca 

  
OFFICE HOURS: 
Saturdays…………..12:00 pm – 6:00 pm 
Sundays..…………...8:00 am – 1:00 pm 
  
 
 

PASTORAL TEAM: 
Pastor: Fr. Xavier De Pinto 
In residence: Archbishop Larry Saldanha 
In residence: Fr. Joseph Moncada 
Deacon: Kevin Daudlin 
 

MASS TIMES: until further notice 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday  - 8:00 am  
Wednesday and 1st Friday – 7:00 pm 
Saturday – 8:00 am | 5:00 pm 
Sunday – 8:30 am | 10 am | 12 pm 

 
ARE YOU SOMEONE OR DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE 

WHO… 
 

• Has expressed an interest in 
becoming Catholic? 
• Has a child over the age of seven 
who has not been baptized? 
• Was baptized Catholic as a child, 
but has not celebrated the Sacraments of 
Confirmation and Eucharist? 

 

From September to April (2023), we offer an opportunity to 
come together in a small group to learn more about our 
faith. Sessions focus on the teachings and experience of 
Church and prepare individuals to celebrate the 
Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist 
during the Easter season.   
 

Please contact: Paul Wood, pmw102@yahoo.com  or cell: 
647 782 1944 
 
 

SUMMER CAMP 
 

Looking for a way to beat the summer 
heat for kids and to celebrate a great 
milestone? Welcome the delightful 
days ahead with fun-filled and 
awesome summer camps for 
extraordinary souls! St. Bernadette’s 
Family Resource Centre, a 20-year 

member of ShareLife will once again continue to run a 
series of licensed and supervised summer camps! 
 

For the last 20 years, one of our ministry's goals is to enrich 
the lives of children ages 4 to 12 years old with intellectual 
and physical challenges and their “able” peers in a 
wholesome and inclusive environment through arts, 
drama, dance, science, sports, free play, music and 
games! Long-lasting friendship, honest bonding and pure 
love united with Christ's spirit make for a fulfilling and 
memorable summer experience! 
 

Camp runs from 7:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. Mondays to Fridays 
from July 14 to August 27, 2021. The location is at 20 
Bansley Avenue, Toronto (D’Arcy McGee Catholic 
School). The cost is $40 per day (including hot lunch and 
snacks).  Subsidy is available through Children's Services. 
 

CONTACT: Angie Carboni 
PHONE: 416-654-9810 
EMAIL: angela.carboni@stbernadettesfrc.org  
WEBSITE: www.stbernadettesfrc.org 

 
THE FEAST OF ST. JOACHIM AND ST. ANNE 

 
Join us, as we celebrate mass in honor of St. Anne on 
Wednesday, July 27, 2022 at 7pm and procession around 
the church after the mass. 
 

About St. Anne: St. Anne, Hebrew 
for Hannah, meaning “grace”, 
eventually became the patron saint 
of married women and childless 
couples. 
 

The angel Gabriel appeared to her 
and to her husband, St. Joachim, 
separately and declared that they 
would in fact bear a child who must 
be dedicated to God. 
 

Anne and her husband miraculously 
conceived the Virgin as they kissed before the Golden 
Gate of Jerusalem, after the 
apparition of the angel. 
 

As the grandparents of 
Jesus, Anne and her 
husband Joachim are also 
considered the patron saints 
of grandparents.  
 

How do you celebrate St 
Anne feast day? 
 

• If grandparents live close 
by invite them over for 
dinner.  

• Call grandparents on the phone to say hello and to 
catch up. 

• Send a card in the mail thanking the grandparents in 
your life for their love and support 

 

 
 

Thank you all for making this year’s Sharelife campaign a 
success.  
 

We reached $63,247.00, surpassing the suggested goal 
of $63,000.00, bringing us to 100.4% of total goal.  
 

God Bless, 
Fr. Xavier 
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MASS INTENTIONS  
 

Saturday, July 16 – Saturday, July 23 
 

SATURDAY July 16, 2022 
8:00am  + Josephine Torresjas 
5:00pm  + Dianne Spooner 
 
SUNDAY July 17, 2022 
8:30 am  John Paul and Brigida 
10:00 am  + Conchita and Felix Espejo Benita 

Tubera 
12:00 pm  The Precious Blood Community 
 
MONDAY July 18, 2022 
8:00 am  +Darryl and Patrick Sequeira 
 
TUESDAY July 19, 2022 
8:00 am  +Steven Sequeira 
 
WEDNESDAY July 20, 2022 
7:00 pm  +Gilbert McIntyre Wheatley 

+Sebastian Almeida 
+ Aicestia Silverio 
+ Leticia Ocampo 
Thanksgiving 

 
THURSDAY July 21, 2022 
8:00am  Thanksgiving 
 
FRIDAY July 22, 2022 
8:00am  Nicesio Jaroda and Geronimo 

Sumalpong 
 
SATURDAY July 23, 2022 
8:00am  +Len and Rita Earl 
5:00pm  Frank Amato and Vincenzo Amato 
 

PRAY FOR VOCATIONS 
 

 We are like Martha. There’s plenty 
to be anxious about but only one thing 
that is required of us. For five minutes 
today be like Mary, rest with Jesus 
and ask Him what He requires of you.  
 

If God is calling you, to be a priest, 
religious or deacon, contact Fr. Matt 

McCarthy, Director of Vocations, Archdiocese of Toronto 
at 416-968-0997. 
 

vocations@archtoronto.org - www.vocationstoronto.ca 

 
GOOD SHEPHERD MINISTRIES 

 
Give a Cup of Coffee – Feel the 

Warmth 
 

Help Good Shepherd Ministries serve 
1000 cups of coffee each day to people 
who struggle with homelessness and 
poverty. 
 

Kindly drop your donation of coffee in 
the bin located in our parish. 
 

PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND 
 
Join Father Xavier on a 
pilgrimage to the Holy Land 
from January 15 to 23, 2023 
in celebration of his 25th 
anniversary of Ordination.  
 

Tel Aviv, Nazareth, Cana, 
Mount Tabor, Galilee, 
Jerusalem, Caiaphas house, 
Bethlehem, and more… 
 

More information is available 
here. 
 

To register and for more information please contact: 
 

30 Wertheim Court # 20, Richmond Hill, 
ON L4B 1B9  
(905) 889-1681 Toll-Free 1-800-268-
0900 Ext. 233  
edgar@gateways-international.com 

 
NEW CHANGES:  CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

10:00 & 12:00 MASS 
  
Please be advised that all children 
participating in the Children’s Liturgy 
class will now gather at the back of the 
church with their teacher before Mass.  
After the Gloria, they will be called by the 
priest, walk together for the book 
procession in the aisle, receive a 

blessing at the altar and go downstairs to their classroom. 
 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND  
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

 

To all parents of students who are preparing to receive 
the Sacraments of First Reconciliation and First Holy 
Communion, there will be a parent information night and 
registration on Tuesday September 27, 2022 at 7:00 pm. 
in the Parish hall. 
 

Please bring the registration form, suggested donation of 
$50 (for books and cross) and a copy of your child’s 
baptismal certificate (translated if necessary). Forms are 
available at St. Kevin, St. Catherine and Precious Blood 
Schools or at https://www.preciousblood.ca. 
 

For more information: Please contact Precious Blood 
Church office at 416-751-2661 or Nenita MacKenzie at 
nenitamackenzie@yahoo.ca. 
 
 

NEXT FIRST FRIDAY OF THE MONTH 
 

August 5 2022 
 

➢ 6 PM Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament 

 
➢ 6:45 PM Benediction 
 
➢ 7 PM Mass 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:vocations@archtoronto.org
http://www.vocationstoronto.ca/
https://www.preciousblood.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Brochure-Pilgrimage-to-the-Holy-Land-with-Fr.-Xavier-Jan.-15-23-2023.pdf
mailto:edgar@gateways-international.com
https://www.preciousblood.ca/
mailto:nenitamackenzie@yahoo.ca

